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RCCDSB Announces New School Principal for St. James Catholic School in Eganville

July 17, 2024 - The Renfrew County Catholic District School Board is happy to announce that
Jenna Lemke will become the Principal at St. James Catholic School in Eganville for the
2024-2025 school year.

This announcement comes after T.J. O’Grady, the former principal of St. James, was
reassigned to the principal position at St. John XXIII in Arnprior.

Jenna has many years of leadership experience within the RCCDSB and taught at St. James
earlier in her career. The Board is confident that St. James will continue to thrive with great
school leadership.

The Board is working to fill the vice-principal position at Our Lady of Lourdes, which will be
announced before the beginning of the 2024-2025 school year— more information to follow.


